i

Minutes of the Antrim Planning Board Meeting January 6, 1994

Present: David Essex, Chairman; Judith Pratt; Edwin Rowehl;
Michael Oldershaw; Rod Zwirner and Alternate Peter Moore.

The Chairman opened the meeting at 7:30 P.M, and introduced the
Board as noted above.

Public Hearing concerning proposed Zoning Changes for 1994 -
There were no representatives of the public present. The Chair
asked the Board for comments. Edwin Rowehl observed that the
changes have been discussed extensively. The Chair suggested
that the Board hold a second public hearing to insure that the
public is informed. Michael Oldershaw made the motion to
schedule a second public hearing January 27, 1994 at 7:30 P.M.
for the purpose of hearing comments on the Zoning Amendments
proposed for the 1994 Town Meeting. Judith Pratt second. So
moved unanimously.

Miputes December 16, 1993 - Michael 0Oldershaw moved to approve
the minutes of December 16, 1993 as presented. Second Judith
Pratt. so moved unanimously.

Elections 1994 - The Board discussed the upcoming elections. The
seats open in 1994 are: Judith Pratt - 3 years; David Essex - 3
years; Rod Zwirner - 1 year. All members have indicated that
they will stand for re-elsction.

Master Plan - Chairman Essex reported on the status of the
gquestionnaire and observed that the comments will have to be
listed and taken into consideration. Judith Pratt commented on
her progress on the Water Management study being conducted with
Peter Beblowski of the Conservation Commission. The subiject of
Water Management vs Road Salt was raised. In the discussion the
dangers of road salt were discussed with Miss Pratt noting that a
strong statement relative to reduced use of salt will be included
in the Water Management Section of the Plan. There was further

discussion relative to ratios of salt to sand as recommended by
the State.

Correspondence:

Office of State Planning Re: Planning Board Round Table
scheduled for Saturday, April 16, 1994.

Central NH Regional Planning Commission: DNotice of meeting
Hillsborough Bypass Advisory Task Force January 12, 1994 at
7:00 P.M.

Judith Pratt made the motion te adjourn. Edwin Rowehl second.
So moved unanimously.
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